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The Prize: 

There will be 1 winner who will receive a cash prize of £150 

 

How will the photographs be used? 

We love using authentic photography of our members and are always looking to use more. 
Photographs entered into this competition may be used across all online and offline 
platforms. We will credit the entrant where possible. 

 

How the winner will be announced: 

The winners will be selected fairly by South Manchester Credit Union after the closing date, 
Tuesday 11th June, and announced on our social media channels and monthly newsletter. 

 

Who can enter: 

This competition is for anyone who is a member of South Manchester Credit Union. Any 
children that wish to take part must have an adult or carer submit an entry on their behalf. 
Anyone who isn’t a member can submit an entry, so long as they become a member by the 
competition closing date. If you aren’t a member of South Manchester Credit Union, you can 
enter your photographs, although you will not be considered when selecting the winners. 
These photographs may, however, still be used by us on our platforms, so keep an eye out! 

Any entered photograph must be an authentic photograph including the entrant in the 
photograph. Entries that don’t include the entrant will not be considered. 

Any staff, directors, or their close families cannot enter this competition, but may still 
submit photographs. These photographs may also be used by us on all platforms. 

Each person has a separate entry into the competition. At least one photograph must be 
provided to be entered. One person can submit up to 3 photographs for entry – any 
photographs entered after the third will not be entered, but may still be featured on our 
platforms. 

Alongside each entered photograph, the entrant must provide the first name of at least one 
other person in the entered photograph, which would be the ‘best friend’. Entrants can 
provide the first names of all people in the photograph if applicable. 


